
Date: Nov 8, 2023
To: Arizona Procurement Portal (APP) Agency Users
From: APP Help Desk
Subject: SPO ALERT ** APP 176 upgrade Go-Live **

Dear Valued APP User,

The State Procurement Office APP HelpDesk team would like to inform you;

APP 176 UPGRADE IS IN PROCESS NOW

ADMIN USERS WILL HAVE ACCESS TO APP DURING THIS TIME BUT SHOULD NOT LOG INTO THE

SYSTEM UNTIL (MONDAY) NOVEMBER 13, 2023.

NOTE: APP Phones lines have been turned off during the upgrade process. APP Help Desk phone lines

(602-542-7600) will resume normal business hours starting Monday, Nov 13, 2023

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this upgrade APP Help Desk.


